
Investing in our schools
The NSW Government is investing $6 
billion over the next four years to deliver 
more than 170 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across 
NSW. In addition, a record $1.3 billion is 
being spent on school maintenance over 
four years. This is the largest investment 
in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

Yagoona Public School
A project is underway at Yagoona Public 
School. The project will provide:

• 16 new permanent classrooms

• associated toilets

• a new administration building on the
ground floor of the new classroom block.

Progress summary 
The construction contract has been 
awarded to Taylor Construction. Site 
establishment activities have been 
undertaken including the installation of 
shade cloth and hoarding as well as 
demountable classrooms . The 
Development Application has been 
approved. The final design is also 
underway.
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Next steps
Main construction work is planned to 
commence in early 2019. Construction will 
take place between 7am and 6pm Monday to 
Friday and between 8am and 4pm on 
Saturdays.

To reduce the impact of traffic and parking, 
workers will be advised to park in a vicinity 
which reduces impacts on the school 
community. Deliveries will be scheduled 
outside of drop-off and pick-up times where 
possible.

Working with us
Our commitment to act in the best interests of 
our stakeholders and the local community is at 
the forefront of our work.

We will continue to share information about 
this upgrade through information booths, 
project updates, school newsletters and the 
website.




